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Dear parents and carers,
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Year 3 - Year 6 British Sign Language Week
18th - 24" March 2024

Sign Language Week is a flagship awareness week for British and Irish Sign Language, celebrated
every year in March to commemorate the first time British Sign Language was acknowledged as a
language by the UK Government on 18" March 2003.

The Year 3 to Year 6 children, will be taking part in the UK's largest British Sign Language lesson during
that week with other primary schools across the UK. On Wednesday 20" March, we will be holding an

introduction to British Sign Language hosted by Mrs Griffiths, which will enable the children to
understand some of the basic elements of Sign Language.

We look forward to learning more about British Sign Language in a fun and interactive way.
Yours sincerely

S

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher
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